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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Date: Wednesday,  21st March 2007 
Question No. 2
Question: Councillor Cathal King   

"To ask the Manager to provide an update on progress made in relation to the agreed extension of the Kiltalown Estate management offices and the playground that was proposed as a result of the part 8 consultation, pertaining to the Kiltalown Green and Park infill schemes which were to commence in tandem with the infill works?"
Reply:
The extension as proposed cannot take place until vacant possession of the residential element can be achieved. Drawings are currently being prepared. According to the Estate Management Section one of the tenants has been allocated a new house and will be moving shortly and they are still negotiating with the other tenant. As soon as vacant possession is achieved a further report will be brought to the Area Committee.
A tendering process for the construction of a playground in Kiltalown Park is nearing completion following extensive local consultation and it is hoped to have the construction works on the playground commenced within the next 6-8weeks.
